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REGULAR MEETING MINUTES
OF THE
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF
COQUINA WATER CONTROL DISTRICT
MARCH 9, 2023

~ Pursuant to published Notice, the Board of Supervisors of Coquina Water Control

District (the “District”) held its regular meeting on Thursday, March 9, 2023, at the District
office, located at17429 N'W 242" Street, Okeechobee, Florida 34972.

Present at the meeting was Supervisor, Michael Vincent and Supervisor, Mitch Teardo..
Supervisor, David Law was not present.

Superintendent, Howard Sensaboy and Engineer, Gene Schriner, were also present.

ROLL CALL

Mr. Vincent called the Board of Supervisors meeting to order at 6:30 p.m..

Mr. Vincent announced he is resigning from his position as Supervisor of the Board for
Coquina Water Control District, effective immediately (see attached written resignation). Mr.
Teardo stated he is also resigning from his position as Supervisor, effective immediately.

ACCOUNTANT’S REPORT
Mrs. Williams was not present.

'~ ATTORNEY’S REPORT
Mr. Fitzpatrick was not present.

The next regular board meeting is scheduled for April 13, 2023 at 6:30 p.m.. This
meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m..
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SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES
OF THE
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF
COQUINA WATER CONTROL DISTRICT
MARCH 30, 2023

Pursuant to published Notice, the Board of Supervisors of Coquina Water Control District
(the “District”) held a special meeting on Thursday, March 30, 2023, at the District office, located
at17429 NW 242 Street, Okeechobee, Florida 34972.

Present at the meeting was Supervisor, David Law..

Superintendent, Howard Sensaboy and Paralegal, Erin Fralix were also present.

ROLL CALL |

Mr.Law called the Board of Supervisors meeting to order at 6:30 p.m..

Mr. Law stated that at the last monthly meeting on March 9, 2023, Michael Vincent and
Mitch Teardo resigned from their respective positions as Supervisors. As a result of the vacancies
created by these resignations, Mr. Law called this special meeting for the sole purpose of appointing
two new Supervisors to fill these vacancies. Mr. Law stated he appoints Rick Polak to fill vacancy
created by Mr. Vincent’s resignation and Frank DuPreez to fill the vacancy created by Mr. Teardo’s

resignation..

This meeting was adjourned at 7:01 p.m..



